
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 5/7/2013 3:40:02 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Handouts for Today's Meeting

THANKS!

Mary Jo Borak

Supervisor

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commisssion

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

415 703-1333

bor@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 03, 2013 3:48 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo
Subject: Handouts for Today's Meeting

Mary Jo,

Thank you so much for coordinating today’s meeting. Attached are the handouts.
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I will send the other follow ups early next week.

Have a great weekend!

Meredith

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. , . , ,To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacv/customer/
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